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       City of Apache Junction 
          Home of the Superstition Mountains 

 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:   Mayor and City Council 
THROUGH:     Bryant Powell, City Manager 
FROM:    Liz Langenbach, Parks & Recreation Director 
DATE:     May 25, 2016 
SUBJECT:   Presentation/Discussion on Downtown Park Naming  
 
The Youth Advisory Council has been tasked as one of their first orders of business to help name the 
new Downtown Park that will begin construction this year.   They have met to brainstorm and select 
names for consideration.  These names will be presented to the Parks and Recreation Commission and 
recommendations from that meeting will be presented to Council in a Work Session on June 6th, with 
formal direction to staff given on June 7th to bring back a name or a selection of names to the Council 
for their final decision. 
 
Attached is a copy of the resolution 13-12 that adopted the “Naming of Parks” policy.  The Youth 
Advisory Council has utilized this in making their suggestions.  The names and any suggested changes 
to the list of names from the Parks and Recreation Commission are part of the presentation by the Youth 
Advisory Council. 
 
Your consideration of the names and future direction to staff on the steps to bringing back the final 
name(s) for selection is appreciated. 
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